
HYTHE AQUA  - CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

CLUB CLOSEDOWN 

To: ALL CLUB MEMBERS 

Last night (17th March) we received further advice from Swim England our Governing Body 

regarding Club activities.  The advice from Swim England has now changed and as a responsible 

Club we are following the guidance and introducing a phased shutdown of all Club activities in 

the next couple of days as follows: 

Wednesday 18th March - Masters tonight as normal 

Thursday 19th March – Last Swim School/Squads/Water Polo* sessions and then cancelled until 

further notice.(Sunday Squads / Teaching/ Water Polo cancelled) 

Friday 20th March – Last Masters and then cancelled until further notice 

Saturday 21st March – Synchro cancelled along with ALL other club sessions until further notice. 

*Please note that the Water Polo* session tomorrow is restricted to 16+ members only. 

Annual club membership collection which was due from the 1st April will be put on hold until 

the Club returns to its normal schedule which could be a few months away. 

We will also be circulating a further information email to those sections that pay on standing 

order arrangements in the next couple of days.  

We are obviously facing a difficult period for everyone over the next few months. We hope that 

the Club can return to normal activity before the summer but this will depend upon factors 

outside our control. 

We hope that all club members keep well and safe. 

 


